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Greetings Garden Club Members:
As we are now in mid-August, I realize that we have not been in touch with you since May. We hope you 

have had a wonderful, relaxing Summer! We have been busy working on Programming for the 2023-2024 

year and we think you will like what we have in store for you.

Our first meeting will be September 20th at 11:30 in the beautiful 

garden and grounds of Rose Beecher. We are so lucky Rose who so 

willingly volunteers to host our first meeting. We will have a presentation 

on Dahlias from our member Misty Florez. As many of you know, 

Misty is passionate about growing Dahlias and she is a wealth of 

knowledge in this area.

Maureen Conway is working on our Garden Club Book. Please let 

her know if any of your information needs to be updated. The book will 

be available at our first meeting and we ask for payment of dues at the 

same time. Maureen can be reached at maureenconway@yahoo.com 

Some fun news to share.   The Reading Garden Club has extended an 

invitation to the Winchester Home and Garden Club to be part of a 

special program they are hosting in October. Please see the invite below:

“From the White House to Your House”  

Joint Meeting on Tuesday, October 17th at 6:15pm 

Presented by Ruth Loiseau

The Reading Garden Club is hosting the Joint Meeting this year. It will be held at St Agnes Parish Hall, 

186 Woburn Street in Reading. The meeting will begin at 6:15 pm for refreshments and business with the 

speaker beginning at 7:00 and ending at 8:30. We are thrilled to have Ruth Loiseau, who will speak on her 

position as florist at the White House. A slide show behind her talk will showcase floral arrangements she 

has done through 6 administrations. She will demonstrate 7 arrangements which will be raffled off at the 

end of the program. 

We look forward to seeing you a! in September! Best, Cathy & Dot  

WHGCLUB.ORG   

WINCHESTER HOME 

& GARDEN CLUB

Thank you to Cristy, Kristen 

and all those who helped 

this Spring with our Town 

urn. Your fruits of your 

labor shine through! 
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